
June 12, 19 1 

.The Very Reverend Fatter Yeghishe Gizirian 
Pastor, Holy Trinity Armenian Church 
President of the P rich Council 
14 Woodlawn Avenue He t 
Toronto. Ontario 

Dear Father Yeghishe: 

As a result of tf'e Diocesan Council n etinQ held on "fr1 d~y ·~ May 
29, 1981 it has been reed that no further action be taken re ardino 
plans for the Holy Trinity Church in Toronto in conjunction with the 
A.G.B.U. 

The eeason for t e above is based on the decision that th r has 
been no legal documen ation presented for this project to tte Diocesan 
Council. 

To date, e have received letters of intent only which are insuf­
ficient for the trans er of any further funds to the A.C.B.u 

The Diocesan Cou cil deems it necessary th~ legal instruments be 
dra\n immediately be~een the involved parties so as to explain the 
position of all perti ent matters including the number of parking 
spaces, easements, etc. 

If there are any le al questions, ple se contact our attorney for 
the Diocese, f•1r. Edward Chapian, 501 Fifth Avenue, Suite 18 3, New 
York, Ne\'1 York 10016 - tel: 212-972-0310. 

fe await your response in this matter. 

c.c. Parish Council Chairman 
Mr. Edward Chapian 

Yours respectfully, 

Frank Avakian Stoneso 
Executive Director 


